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Hi BDTHC Members, 
  
February is here already!  Not much 
happening as weather hasn't been real 
good.  Although today temperatures in 
my area are close to 60 degrees.  

Unfortunately the ground under the surface is still hard.  
Getting targets out can be difficult. 
  
     Don't forget dues are due and payable to Ron Denman at 
the meetings or sent to our post office Box:  BDTHC 
                                                                                                                                                                        
PO Box 1523                                                                                                                                                                
Kingston, PA  18704 
  
     We discussed the Spring Picnic Hunt for club members 
only!  The flyer is on the web site.  The hunt fee will be 
$50.00 and the club will be adding to that with about 
$25.00 per paid entrant.  Also don't forget to bring a 
covered dish to share.  All happening at the Goss's house 
on April 24, 2016. 
  
This also includes the club birthday party with the club 
supplying the Cake. 
  
     Our annual open hunt will be held on August 13,2016 at 
Lazy Brook Park,  the flyer is also on the web site.  We 
were able to get a pavilion this year just in case mother 
nature decides to get even with us for all the good weather 
we have been enjoying the last several years.  This is 
always a great event for our club with entrants coming from 
all over the east coast. 
  

"The Penn Pointer"



     George Walko is checking into whether we need permits 
to hunt Beltsville Dam with the club considering a once a 
year outing there to detect. 
  
Further discussion will be done at the Picnic to see how 
many are interested and to get a date.  We are also looking 
for other places to have a group outing. 
  
If anyone has an idea let us know and we will look into it 
and try to set something up for an outing. 
  
     Finds of the month were sparse but had a few:
Misc.   Bob Brown   Alum. token                                                                                  
Jewelry.    Mike Pisciotta   Sterling Charm                                                                                  
Coins.   None 
  
     Next months meeting will be March 14, 2016 at our 
usual meeting place.  Hope to see every one there. 
  
Good Hunting 
BDTHC President 
By Derr


